
Muletown H.O.G. 

February 21, 2017 Chapter Meeting 

Minutes 

 

Twenty seven chapter members were present at the February meeting held at Puckett’s Restaurant of 

Columbia.  The business meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 pm by Assistant Director, 

Ken Steverson.  Members were welcomed and new members Karen and Denny Keitzman were 

introduced.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited with Officer reports following. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Eddie (Zero) Fisher reported that the bank statement dated 1/31/17 showed a 

balance of $578.20.   $60.00 was deposited on Feb. 7th with a $3.00 service fee being deducted leaving a 

balance as of the meeting at $635.20.  Zero stated that the $3.00 service fee will no longer be deducted 

as we have gone to electronic statements.  Ken explained the transition from Bill Isom being named on 

the account to the now control of the account by the chapter. 

 

Membership Report:  Red Thomas filled in for Terry Fox who is recovering from hip replacement 

surgery.  Red reported that we have 40 members.  He told the membership that Terry thanks everyone 

for their prayers and well wishes for his surgery. 

 

Head Road Captain Report:  David Payne stated that we will have a Road Captain meeting at Ken’s 

house on March 16th at 7:00pm.  Ken emphasized that this meeting is open to the membership and that 

we need more Road Captains.  David shared that the first ride of the year will be lead by Trish Shearn 

with him sweeping on March 18th leaving at 10:00am from Love’s Truck Stop.  Trish said that she will 

lead the ride to Jiffy Burger in Manchester, TN. 

 

Activities Report:  Red Thomas told the membership that there will be a get-together at Tito’s in Spring 

Hill on March 4th at 2:00pm.  He will send out an email to see who all is coming.  Red and Bridgette will 

then get to Tito’s early to request tables as Tito’s does not take reservations.  Red said at this point the 

chapter picnic and a Sounds game are being planned.  He requested that the membership give him ideas 

for future activities. 

 

Newsletter Report:  Jonathan (Doc) Ullrich was absent due to illness.  Jerry Knox covered for him.  Doc is 

looking for ideas for the newsletter and would like more guest writers.  We will miss the “Scoot Stories” 

now that Neil Jones is gone.  Ken reminded the Chapter Officers that we will have articles due around 

the second week in March. 

 

Webmaster Report:  Trish said the website is up to date.  She asked that members send copies of the 

pictures that are to be posted to her as there have been some problems with members directly posting 

to Google Photos.  

 

Old Business:  None 

 



New Business:  Ken has had many members ask him about chapter rockers and other HOG merchandize.  

He brought a HOG catalog with him tonight for members to place orders.  Many members placed their 

orders along with the required payment.  A donation was taken up tonight for our Sunshine fund.  

$261.00 was collected.  Mary Steverson donated half of her 50/50 winnings to the fund. 

 

50/50:  $165.00 was collected with $83.00 going to the winner, Mary Steverson. 


